
 

Dear San Antonio GEAA members and friends, 

You have a chance to vote early and vote YES! for the Aquifer Protection 
Initiative (Prop. 1) and the Linear Creek Parkways Program (Prop. 2) from 
today through Friday, May 1st.  Click here for a list of early voting locations. 

Or, you can vote YES! on election day – Saturday, May 9th. 

A vote to approve Proposition 1 will continue the successful program for 
protecting the aquifer and our drinking water for the future by re-authorizing a 
1/8-cent sales tax in San Antonio to raise $100 million for land acquisition and 
enhancement to permanently protect significant portions of the watershed that 
contributes to the aquifer.  Land protected for the aquifer protects wildlife 
habitat, preserves our Hill Country heritage and sustains our economy while 
keeping our Edwards Aquier water supplies safe and abundant. 

A vote to approve Proposition 2 for Creekways Hike & Bike Trails will continue 
the successful program for creating linear parks along San Antonio’s creeks 
and rivers by re-authorizing a 1/8-cent sales tax in to raise $80 million for land 
acquisition and construction to expand our spectacular trail system along the 
Salado and Leon creeks as well as locations along the city’s West Side 
creeks. 

To learn more about Props 1 and 2 click here. 

Please help us get out the vote by sending this on to your friends and urging 
them to vote YES! 

Annaisa Peace, Executive Director, Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance 

http://elections.bexar.org/EarlyVote/latest_EarlyVotingCalendar_2.pdf
http://ballotpedia.org/City_of_San_Antonio_Edwards_Aquifer_Protection_Venue_Project_%26_Sales_Tax,_Proposition_1_(May_2015)
http://www.aquiferalliance.org/

